
Dear Members 

 

1. Change of name of the society 
2. Help needed to up-date website 

 

Change of name of the society  

As you will know, we held our AGM on 7 March.  The meeting itself was preceded by an excellent, 
indeed outstanding, set from young musicians from Saint Dunstan’s College, Catford. 

The most important outcome from the meeting was that we agreed, by a majority, to change the 
name of the society to ‘Ravensbourne Valley Residents’.  You will begin to see this change emerge 
in the next few weeks and months. 

The meeting also expressed a clear majority for keeping the existing logo (albeit with the words 
changed to reflect the new name) and did not wish to adopt the proposed new logo. 

As this option (old logo with new words) was not formally on the agenda it could not, technically, be 
approved.  Thus, at our next meeting in May, there will be a proposal to adopt the following logo: -  

 

  
 
Help needed to up-date website 

Our website has served us well for many years but you may have noticed that it is looking a bit 
dated.  We need a volunteer to help us modernise it – if you have the skills, please do volunteer – the 
whole society depends on people like you! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Clive Lees 

Chairman 

Ravensbourne Valley Residents 
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